
Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world

Friday  9th November 2018.

Children’s University Update

Dear Parent/ Carers,

Just a reminder about our Children’s University Project that was launched last year.

If you look inside your Passport to Learning you will see that you can work through lots of CU 
Award levels.  Starting with your Bronze Award for 30 hours of CU Learning Activities up to a Gold 
Fellowship Award for 1,000 hours. 

Your 30 hours Bronze Award can be awarded for one or more activities but after that you should 
have at least 5 hours of learning something new for the Silver level and then 10 hours of 
something new for your Gold and all other Awards over 100 hours.

Don’t forget to get your passport stamped when you go to Willowburn after school, take part in a 
football or other competitive team ( I can stamp on their behalf) event. Also, there are lots of 
downloadable activities which can give you credits towards your Bronze Award!!!

Please see the Children’s University website for details or follow the links below. One of the links is 
for half term activities which I am happy to accept if completed during the month of November.

http://www.childrensuniversity.co.uk/media/2075111/cernland-quiz-sheet.pdf

http://www.childrensuniversity.co.uk/media/2074934/money-matters-cu-roostermoney.pdf

A copy of the October half term activities will be sent out with this letter.

Kind regards,

Belinda Athey, Headteacher.
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